
2.10 The Connétable of St. Helier of the Minister for Treasury and Resources regarding the 
payment of rates on States properties: 

Would the Minister advise what progress he has made towards bringing a proposition to the States 
to enable rates to be payable on States’ properties? 

Senator T.A. Le Sueur (The Minister for Treasury and Resources): 
A final version of the working party report has recently been signed off by all members of the 
working party.  I will consider its content in the near future and I will table both the working 
party’s report and my response, as a States report in due course, hopefully by the end of this month. 


